
Stakeholder/Public Comment Process
Karnes City ISD’s stakeholder engagement process involves in-person meetings and surveys.  The initial survey was 
available on the KCISD website for an extended amount of time for all community members, including staff and 
students an opportunity to participate.  KCISD ensured all statutorily required stakeholders were/are  represented 
throughout the process. The survey included  questions to rank importance, while also providing open-ended 
responses. The in-person meetings include presentations of data and provide opportunities for all in attendance to 
provide feedback.  Participation in the survey and in-person meetings has shown to be representative of the 
community. Stakeholder engagement will continue to be a priority throughout the 2021-2024 school years, to help 
identify the needs and prioritize the ESSER III funds for our district.
April 27, 2021: TEA released amounts districts are eligible for
April 28, 2021: TEA released updated grant application for school 
districts
June 15, 2021: Community Input Survey about ESSER III Federal Funds 
opens
July 7, 2021:    KCISD Community Input Survey closes
July 14, 2021:  Presentation to the KCISD Board of Trustees
July 21, 2021:  Community Meeting for ESSER III Funds
July 27, 2021:  Application/Uses of Funds Plan submitted to TEA

September 23, 2021: Notification of Grant Award Received
December 2021: Continued Stakeholder Meetings
June 2022:        Continued Stakeholder Meetings
December 2022: Continued Stakeholder Meetings
June 2023:         Continued Stakeholder Meetings
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